Statutory Notice No. DOI 429

Glen Vine Road (Marown) Temporary Closure

The Department of Infrastructure gives notice that under section 3 of the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1985, it will prohibit through vehicular traffic from proceeding
on that section of Glenvine Road, Marown, between its junction with Ballagarey Road
and its junction with the A23 Top Road/Nab Road, from 6.00am on 22 October
2018 until 6.00pm on 4 November 2018 or until the resurfacing works are
completed, whichever is the earlier.

Access to properties will be maintained. Access will also be allowed for emergency
vehicles, public works vehicles, and others with the permission of the Department.

These works are being carried out by Department of Infrastructure, Highway
Services, telephone number 850000.
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